
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

18 October 2018 

Late information — Aurizon Network's 2017 draft access undertaking investigation   

Proposal to change the averaging period — late information 

On 20 September 2018, Aurizon Network wrote to the QCA seeking to provide updated information to support its 

proposal to revise the averaging period.  

While this information has been provided after the QCA's stated deadline for submissions, the QCA intends to take 

this material into consideration prior to any final decision in relation to Aurizon Network's 2017 DAU.  

All related material is available on our website. 

  


